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December 22, 2021

Mr. & Mrs. Caesar DePaco
141 Mountain Top Rd.
Bernardsville, NJ 07924

Dear Caesar and Deanna -

On behalf of everyone at the Somerset County Sheriff’s Office Correction Division, | wanted to
take this opportunity to thank you both for providing dinner on Christmas Day for all of the
Correctional Police Officers, civilian staff and medical personnel working the holiday. It is such
a nice gesture and is appreciated by all very much. As you know, Correctional Police Officers
work 24/7 including holidays and can’t be home with family and loved ones enjoying a meal
together. Itis especially hard during this time of year as restaurants are often closed. Your
generosity provides a fabulous meal delivered to all three shifts (around 100 people) from
Picasso’s Italian Restaurant located in Somerville. Having all this delicious warm food available
brings comfort and a little joy to those who are here working Christmas Day.

Most residents don’t give law enforcement working the holidays a second thought and to be
remembered and recognized by you and your family is truly appreciated and brings us all a

sense of pride that we are making a difference to those we serve.

Thanks again, and we wish you and your family a wonderful Christmas and a healthy New Year.

Sincerely,
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